[bookmark: _GoBack]398.     Mr. I M Ollis (DA) to ask the Minister of Labour:

(1)  Whether the SA Police Service submitted a full report on the forensic audit into alleged financial mismanagement at the National Economic Development and Labour Council (NEDLAC) by the former Executive Director, Chief Financial Officer and others to (a) her and (b) NEDLAC by 23 February 2017; if not, in each case, (i) why not and (ii) by what date is the specified police report expected; if so, 
(2)  Will she provide a copy of the police report to Mr. I M Ollis; if not, why not; if so, by what date?                                                                          

The Minister responded:
1) In terms of the NEDLAC forensic investigation case no CAS132/1/015, NPA has informed NEDLAC that the matter is receiving attention and that the provisional report that was to be finalised on the 24th February 2017, has not been completed. The NPA has promised that NEDLAC will be advised in due course when the report is ready.

